ROSEMARY HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY

March 2022
Dear Community Supporters,

Rosemary Heights Elementary is, after our 3 year hiatus, planning our biannual Cosmic Carnival. This
year, our event takes place on June 9, 2022. The evening is a chance for our families and staff to
celebrate our school. But this year, it goes much further. Our school was especially hit by Covid-19
and as this community does so well, we rallied to take care of each other and adjust and adapt. So we
are planning the biggest event we have ever had! As well, this is our major fundraiser for the year.

As a business in our local community, we are asking for a donation from your company to ensure the
success of our Carnival. We are so very close in our endeavour to refurbish the laptops and iPads in
our school. As you can imagine, Covid really put a dent in our progress.

We also rely on fundraising efforts in our local community to support the costs of playground
improvements, art programs, athletic programs, and sending our children on field trips. And this year
we have brought in a program to provide lunch for those students in need and a Covid Care Fund for
those families impacted by the pandemic.

Please consider supporting Rosemary Heights Elementary with a suitable prize for our silent auction.
A creative gift basket, including a donation of your product or services, or a gift card is always popular.
Any donation to support Rosemary Heights Elementary would be greatly appreciated. Or if you would
like to officially sponsor one of the aspects of our Carnival, there are many options available there. Or
if you would like to create a booth/game for our event and showcase your business, that may be an
option. And of course a simple cash donation is always helpful and easy.

If you can help, please contact me directly. | will be more than happy to answer any questions you
may have, and also arrange for pick-up of your donation. Our deadline to receive donations is May
24th.

From the Rosemary Heights Elementary family, thank you in advance for your generosity, and we wish
you continued success in the community.

Sincerely,

Miyoung Tereposky
Fundraising Chair
604-603-3822
miyoungtereposky@gmail.com
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